Pleasant Hall Volunteer Fire Company

August 8, 2024

NFor immediate release from Pleasant Hall VECHII

One of the most substantial ways the Pleasant Hall VFC has maintained emergency services is
through the annual fund drive and ambulance member subscriptions sent to residents and
business owners in our primary response area (Letterkenny Township, Lurgan Township,
Orrstown Boro, a portion of Southampton Township around the Orrstown Boro, and a portion of
Greene Township). If you receive a solicitation in the mail from another fire company ar
ambulance service and live in the aforementioned areas they have not been granted
authorization from Pleasant Hall Volunteer Fire Company and are not a primary service provider
for the areas described. Please continue to support the fire company with the Blue and White
Emergency Vehicles located at 9722 Cumberland Highway in Pleasant Hall, PA. You will be
receiving our Annual Fund Drive Letter within the next two weeks.

Thank-You for Your Continued Support
Pleasant Hall VFC Board of Directors
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